
 

 

 

Dear All, 

A brief message to mark the first two days of term; there will be a fuller newsletter next Friday. This is a 

very short term and there is a large amount of curriculum to cover in the six weeks and one day pf this half 

term and four weeks and four days before we break up on Maundy Thursday. We have been extremely 

busy in the first two days.  Our theme for this half term is Courage and we have started by thinking about 

the challenges and opportunities of to embrace in the New Year. 

Please keep checking the calendar for additional dates. 

 Parents’ Evenings this term will be on;  

  Wednesday 6th March from 5pm-7.50pm. 

  Thursday 7th March from 4-6.30 pm 

World Book Day will be celebrated on Friday 8th March. Mrs Quinn will provide more details about this 

year’s theme next week. 

Last term, we moved to two Worship times to the end of the school day on Thursdays and Fridays so that 

there was more scope for parents to attend. On Thursdays for the rest of the academic year, different 

classes will lead on the Worship theme or on our school vision and values. This half term, we start with 

Classes 4 on 18/01/2024 at 14:45, dates will follow for classes 10 and 7.  

Wishing everyone a Happy New Year 

Kind regards 

Linda Wiskin 
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Friday 5th January 2024 

Message from the Headteacher 

Joshua 1. 9 Be strong and courageous: do not be frightened or dismayed, for the Lord your 

God is with you wherever you go. 

Please check our Twitter Page to see latest information about what we have been up to! The Cathedral School (@cathschool) / Twitter  

All Extra Curriculum Clubs  

Clubs Start Week Commencing  

15/01/2024 

(with the exception of KS1 
Chelmsford City Football Club starting 
Thursday 11th January to make up a 

missed lesson) 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/cathschool
https://twitter.com/cathschool
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Please remember to pre-order lunches on SCOPAY even if your child is bringing in a packed lunch from home. 

Instructions can be found on our website/parent’s page     

Lunch Menu week commencing 8th January 2024 

Nut Free School The school aims to protect children who have allergies to nuts, We do not 

allow nuts or nut products in school lunch boxes or in theirs snacks.   

Please can we remind parents to cut grapes in half.  Thank you for co-operation. 

Friday 5th January 2024 
Joshua 1. 9 Be strong and courageous: do not be frightened or dismayed, for the Lord your 

God is with you wherever you go. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager

